From: Judy Martinson < jmartinson@dieringer.wednet.edu>

Sent: Thursday, March 14, 2019 4:14 PM

To: Kevin Anderson; Nate Salisbury; PAT WEBSTER; David Uberti; GELINDA WILLIAMS **Subject:** Fwd: Informative Letter on Upcoming Islamic Holidays and Religious Accommodations

Attachments: CAIR-WA Informative Letter on Ramadan_School Districts.pdf; ATT00001.htm

Sent from my iPad

Begin forwarded message:

From: Legal Intern < legalintern@wa.cair.com > Date: March 14, 2019 at 4:11:28 PM PDT

To: "jmartinson@dieringer.wednet.edu" < jmartinson@dieringer.wednet.edu>

Subject: Informative Letter on Upcoming Islamic Holidays and Religious Accommodations

Dear Superintendent Judy Neumeier-Martinson,

I hope this note finds you well. I am Maqsud Nur, a legal intern at the Council of American-Islamic Relations- Washington State

Kindly find attached a letter from our office that discusses how your school district can better accommodate your Muslim student population throughout the month of Ramadan and the two Eid festivities that follow.

If you have any further questions please do not hesitate to contact us at info@cairwa.org for any clarifications or questions.

Sincerely,

Maqsud Nur CAIR-WA Legal Intern

This e-mail may contain information protected under the Family Education Rights and Privacy Act (FERPA) or other private information that may not be intended for you. If this e-mail contains information you are not entitled to access, please notify the sender, do not forward or disclose its contents, and delete this message.